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Memo 
 
Date: April 16, 2018  
 
To: GRACE Scholars Board and Chancery Staff 
 
From: Brad Wilson, Chief Executive Officer, GRACE Scholars 
 
Re: New Director of GRACE Scholars 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce the promotion of Melissa Bassett to 
the role of Director of GRACE Scholars effective upon David Brown’s retirement 
of July 1, 2018.  
 
Many of you know Melissa as the current GRACE Coordinator where she has 
worked since September 2015. Melissa will continue the good work and 
leadership that David advanced during his seven year tenure with this 
important ministry to make Catholic education available, affordable and 
accessible.  
 
Please join me in congratulating Melissa Bassett and again thanking David 
Brown as his retirement approaches. 
 
 


